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C HAMBER  

C ONNECTIONS  

M I S S I O N S T ATE M EN T  
 

The Raytown Area Chamber of 
Commerce and Tourism supports 

our business community to enhance 

the quality of life for our citizens. 

Click on logos & links  
for more information 

2023 CHAMBER 

CORPORATE 

SPONSORS 

  #VisitRaytown 

 

 

 

September  

Membership  

Luncheon 
 
 

Raytown Wellness Center 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 
$15.00 per person 

Reservations Required 

 

11:00 - 11:30 Check In and Networking 

11:30 - Noon Buffet Lunch 

Noon to 1:00 p.m. Program  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

                      

We are asking everyone 
who attends to bring a 

book or a non-perishable 
item for Synergy One 
Lending’s food pantry! 

http://raytownchamber.com/
http://garrisontax.com/
https://www.arvest.com/
https://raytownchamber.chambermaster.com/events/details/september-2023-membership-luncheon-4552
http://www.visitraytown.com/
https://www.servproraytowneastkansascity.com/
http://shamrockcabinet.com/
https://www.spireenergy.com/
https://raytownchamber.chambermaster.com/events/details/september-2023-a-m-connections-networking-4838
http://www.jkvhealthservices.org/Hospice


PRESIDENT’S CORNER 
 

816 Day in Raytown and the ribbon cutting for the final phase of the building  
remodel and accessibility project was awesome!  See pages 4 - 7 for photos and 
a list of the sponsors.  A big thank you to Kory Brinton for taking care of the 
grilling duties, to Loretha Hayden and April Harrington for being his backup in 
the food area.  To Jourdan Price, Linda Roberts, and Carmen Kraus for taking 
care of the 816 tent and the games; to Patrick Nelson for being the DJ of choice 
that day; Kris Turnbow, Robert Atkins and Larry Williams for setting up the tent 
area, handling the parking situation and putting out signage.   
 
Finally to Michelle Williams for keeping the event moving forward and getting 
everyone in place for the ribbon cutting.  Thank you to Charlie Mizell with 
Chuck Williams Photography for documenting the day in photos and Tristen Lang 
for the drone shots.  A special thank you to Congressman Cleaver for spending 
the entire time with us, celebrating and showing the kids a little magic!  It was a 
perfect day! 
 
We will continue to sell the 816 Raytown shirts.  What a great 
way to promote Raytown and since they are red you can wear 
them on Red Friday’s, especially if your chiefs shirt is dirty!  
 
 
For most of you reading this newsletter, you may have seen an email that was 
sent to the membership on Tuesday, August 29 about my announcement that I 
am retiring in March of 2024 from the Raytown Chamber.  From the first day I 
began to volunteer with the Raytown Chamber in the summer of 1991 until now, 
I have never one time doubted the dedication, the loyalty and the pride 
“Raytonians” have for their community.  All the accolades I have received over 
the years all stemmed from the love and passion I have for Raytown and        
surrounding myself with those who feel the same way.  I feel this is the right 
time to retire, take some time to regroup and decide what the next part of my 
journey will hold for me.   
 
Patrick Nelson, Chair of the Board will be putting together a search committee 
so be watching for updates to come to your email boxes.  If you have questions 
or would just like to “chat” send me an email or give me a call.   
 

Remember my door is always open!   

Vicki Turnbow, President 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Board of Directors 
 

Patrick Nelson, Chair 
Red Tail Academy 
 

Robert Atkins, Chair Elect 
Farmers Insurance Agency 
 

ElizaBeth Clayton, Secretary/Treasurer 

Wilshire at Lakewood Rehab Center 
 

Pat Ertz, Past Chair 
Public Water Supply District #2 

 

At Large Members 
Pam Clark 

Clark’s Appliances 
 

Loretha Hayden 

Lutfi’s Fried Fish - Raytown 

    Board Members 
 

Kory Brinton 

Brinton Electric 
 

Jeff Hirst 

Associate Member 
 

Carmen Kraus 

Connection Point Church 
 

Al Maddox 

Cave Spring 
 

Melvin Norrington 

Evergy 
 

Jourdan Price 

Personal Care Dental Group 
 

Linda Roberts 

Raytown Lee’s Summit Community  
Credit Union 
  

Brian Ross 

Edward Jones 
 

Vacant Seat 
 
 

April Harrington, Liaison 

Raytown Main Street Assoc. 
 

Chief Matt Mace, Liaison 
Raytown Fire Protection Dist. 
 

Dr. Penelope Martin-Knox, Liaison 
Raytown Quality Schools 
 

Dr. Kathrine Swanson, Liaison 
Metropolitan Community College -  
Longview 
 

Missy Wilson, Liaison 
City of Raytown 

Staff 
Vicki Turnbow, President 
president@raytownchamber.com 
 
Michelle Williams, Part time Staff 
staff@raytownchamber.com 

I took this photo of Zane Hall, 

owner Sq. Ft. Construction,    

Miguel and myself on the last 

day they were working on some 

final items around the building.  

They have been a part of the 

building remodel since 2019!   

Thank you!    

 

 

mailto:president@raytownchamber.com
https://www.facebook.com/ThinkRaytownFirst


 
 

 

 
 

     MEMBER MARKET 

.  

A business card size ad is available for $55 
for three months or $160 for a full 12 

months. 
 

Contact the Chamber office today!   
816-353-8500 or email 

staff@raytownchamber.com 
 

https://bukaty.com/
https://gflenv.com/harrisonville/
http://www.alarm.com/us/wardtechnology
https://uknight.org/CouncilSite/index.asp?CNO=4962


 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

816 Day in Raytown Photos! 



 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

816 Day in Raytown Photos! 



 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ribbon Cutting Photos - 08/16/2023 



 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ribbon Cutting Photos - 08/16/2023 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Capital Campaign Numbers 



 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

August Membership Luncheon 

What a great luncheon!  Thank you to the 
Department Heads within the City of    

Raytown for coming to lunch to not only 
introduce yourselves but talk about your 

department.  Also, to Mr. Bill Esry and the 
rest of the Blue Ridge Bank and Trust team 

for sponsoring today’s luncheon.     

http://www.blueridgebank.com/


Have you utilized your member benefits lately? 
Thank you to those businesses who paid 110% and are now members of the  

 

 

 

 Mack Curio, LLC 

Mackenzie Magwire 

Raytown, MO 64133 

816-868-7159 

mackcuriomkt@gmail.com 

www.mackcurio.com 

Entertainment/Event Planning 

Balloon Decor 

Recruited by:  Vicki Turnbow 

 

                                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHAMBER RENEWAL S             ☺We would like to thank our members who gave 110%. 

 

Collins Roofing, Aaron Collins 2019 

Eclipse Bar & Grill, Mike Horne 2015 

☺Farmers Insurance Agency, Robert Atkins 2017 110 

☺First Federal Bank of Kansas City, Kaycie Coffman, Sara 
Butch 1984 110 

Learn A Lot Academy (2 locations – Raytown and Kansas City), 

Teresa Givens, Jaleesa Walls 2013 

Lee’s Summit Tribune Publishing, LLC 2018 

Raytown Fire Protection District, Chief Matt Mace,  

Matt Cushman 1983 

 

 

Robot Logic Marketing, Jonathan Tucker 2022 

☺SDC Engineering, Al Hermans 2020 110 

Shepherd’s Center of Raytown, Rae Letterman, Brenda Riggs 
1992 

☺The Irish Pub House, April Harrington 2007 110 

Truman Heritage Habitat for Humanity, Allan Hentges,  

Hallie Cook, Christina Leakey, Crystal Martinez 2019 

☺Trustwell Living, Carol Rigsby 1999 110 

☺Westhues Electric, James Westhues 1991 

 

Do you know a business or organization that 
would be interested in receiving information 
about joining the Chamber?  If yes, send their 
contact information to the Chamber today.   

mailto:mackcuriomkt@gmail.com
http://www.mackcurio.com


 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Members In the News  



 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Join us on the green and provide HOPE to even more people through Hope Network’s Vehicle Re-
pair Program!   
  
Click HERE to register now! 

  

Tell your friends and colleagues about Tee Up fore Hope! 

www.facebook.com/teeup4hope 

www.facebook.com/hopenetworkraytown 

www.linkedin.com/company/hope-network-of-raytown  

  
Event Details: 
Thursday, September 14, 2023 

• Adams Pointe Golf Club, Blue Springs, Missouri 
• 7:30am registra琀椀on.  
• 8:00am Shotgun start.  
12:00pm Lunch and Awards Ceremony. 

Cost: 
• $90 for an individual. 
• $360 for a foursome. 
Includes 18 holes of golf with cart, opportunity for games and contests. 

Sponsorships: 
Several Opportuni琀椀es (see www.teeupforehope.com for details). 
To ensure customized signage on the green, register by August 14. 

Questions contact Jacque Nordhus at Jacque.nordhus@hopenetworkraytown.org 
 
 

 

Members in the News 

https://tee-up-for-hope.perfectgolfevent.com/
http://www.facebook.com/teeup4hope
http://www.facebook.com/hopenetworkraytown
http://www.linkedin.com/company/hope-network-of-raytown
http://www.teeupforehope.com
mailto:jacque.hordhus@hopenetworkraytown.org
http://www.hopenetworkraytown.org/


 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

INTERESTED IN SPONSORING A STREET BANNER? 
 
 
 
 
 

Chamber Members:  The City of Raytown has partnered with a national communications company that is 
providing area businesses with an opportunity to sponsor a street banner. Businesses can sponsor 1 or more 
banners. Possible locations where street banners could be displayed include near City Hall, Downtown and at 
the intersection of Raytown Road and Gregory. Interested businesses must have a physical location within  
Raytown and be in good standing (current business license, etc.).  
  
Street banners are scheduled to go up mid-September and will remain up for 12 months. Options to renew for 
an additional 12 months are available. If you would like to participate or want more information, please call  
Toni Alexander at the City of Raytown, 816-737-6009 or email her, tonia@raytown.mo.us.   

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
         
 
 

 
 
 

 

Members in the News 

Click here to visit the school district’s website to  
see all the updates.    

The countdown is on for the grand 
opening of the Sobela Ocean 
Aquarium.  Because of the        

anticipated crowds reservations 
are required to the first few weeks 
of September.  More dates may be 

added.     
 

Click here to get started: 
 

http://www.raytownschools.org/
https://www.raytownschools.org/
https://www.raytownschools.org/
http://www.raytown.mo.us/
http://www.kansascityzoo.org/
https://kansascityzoo.org/tickets-and-pricing/?fbclid=IwAR1r0VeAk3oHgYJChJtL198Qf46GP8NkkNiv02NLNhJgFevxR0JSlkS5hAI


Be a Raytown Summer Lunch Ministry Business Partner 

 
Raytown Summer Lunch Ministry is finishing its 16th year of providing food for the 
children of Raytown during the summer months when school is not in session. As we 
plan for 2024, we are reaching out to the businesses of Raytown to help us financially 
continue this needed summer service. On Tuesdays during the summer, we distribute 
150 bags of groceries to families in the Raytown School District. Each bag contains 8 
servings of breakfast items, 8 servings of lunch items as well as fruit, vegetables, sides 
and dessert.  

 
Our organization functions completely through monetary grants and donations. As a 
business partner, you would be helping us continue to provide nutritious food for 
families in our community. In return, your business name and logo would be included 
on a flier in each bag that we distribute during the summer of 2024 and mentioned on 
our Facebook page. 

 
Donations can be made to Raytown Christian Church with Raytown Summer Lunch 
Ministry noted in the memo then mailed to the address below. Logos may be emailed 
to raytownsummerlunch@gmail.com. 

 
Raytown Summer Lunch Ministry 
℅  Raytown Christian Church 
6108 Blue Ridge Blvd. 
Raytown, MO 64133 

 

 
Thank you, 
Jen Crosby, Mitsi Salisbury and Rene Davis 

Coordinators of Raytown Summer Lunch Ministry   
 

Follow Summer Lunch Ministry on Facebook:   

https://www.facebook.com/RaytownSummerLunchMinistry 

 

 

Members In the News 

mailto:raytownsummerlunch@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/RaytownSummerLunchMinistry
https://www.facebook.com/RaytownSummerLunchMinistry


Event pages on Facebook are being up dated along with performance  

times for special activities throughout the day.    

Questions, contact Dave Turner, Raytown Parks at 816-358-4100 or email Davet@raytownparks.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars - 09/09/2023 



5909 RAYTOWN TRAFFICWAY 
RAYTOWN, MO 64133-3860 

 

816-353-8500   FAX 816-353-8525 

RaytownChamber.com  

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  
 
 

   1 
 
TOURISM  
COMMITTEE 
MEETING 
NOON 
CHAMBER OFFICE 

2 

 

3 

 

4 
 
Office closed 

5 6 
 
Membership 
Services  
Committee 
Meeting 
 
Noon Chamber 
Office 

7 8 9 
 
Festival of the 
Trails  
 
And  

10 
 

11 12 
 

13 
 

14 
 
Chamber/BF 
Board Meeting 
8:00 a.m. 
Chamber Office 
& by Zoom 

15 
 
Government 
Relations  
Committee 
Meeting  
8:00am 
Chamber Office 
& by Zoom 

16 

17 
 

18 19 
 
Morning Coffee 
At Synergy One 
Lending 
7:30 a.m. 
 

20 21 
 

22 
 
 

23 
 

24 25 
 
 
Deadline for a 
lunch 
resrvation 

26 27 
 
September 
Luncheon 

28 29 30 

      
 

 


